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OIR: 2324/930 

12 June 2024 

 

Tēnā koe  

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 

Thank you for your email of 18 May 2024 requesting the following information: 

Te Horo Hall is identified as a heritage building within the Kapiti Coast 

Operative District Plan. Could you please provide all information relating to 

this building being included as a heritage building in the District Plan. I believe 

it was before 2011 (probably around early 2000’s). I also believe the heritage 

status was proposed by the then (now defunct) Kapiti Historical Society to 

help protect the building from an uncertain future. (a new KHS in 2018 has 

since been formed) 

I would like to see all correspondence with regards to the application to have 

the Te Horo Hall included as a heritage building, including all the reasons for it 

being deemed a heritage building. 

Te Horo Hall with heritage register B110 was nominated and included into the heritage 
register through Plan Change 32B of the District Plan in 2006. We have attached the 
following documents in response to your question: 

• Nomination for Heritage buildings 2006

• Plan Change 32B section 32 Report

• Summary of submissions Plan Change 32B

• Plan Change 32B Hearing report heritage register update

• Public notice of decision Plan Change 32B

• Report to make Plan Change 32B operative



 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

Please note, the personal details of other parties have been withheld from this 
information. The decision to withhold this information is made under section 7(2)(a) 
of the Act which allows for Council to withhold information in order to protect the 
privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
     
 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


If you require the attachments referred to in the above letter, please contact the Information
Request Team - informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz




